
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

                                                                                                                                      Tuesday 28th March 2017. 

Dear parent/carer,  

The Duke of Edinburgh expeditions are fast approaching and your daughter has been working hard 

to prepare for them.  

To ensure that you have a chance to ask any questions about the expeditions there will be a parent 

information meeting held at school on Wednesday 3rd May at 5.45pm. This will be an opportunity 

for yourself and your daughter to receive a full kit list, finalised dates and any other relative 

information will be shared. The meeting will only last approximately half an hour and will be held in 

the main school hall.  

 

Where possible please ensure that your daughter also attends this meeting. If you cannot attend the 

meeting or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or email; 

0151 733 2709 or lflavin@st-hildas.co.uk  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss L Flavin.  

DofE Manager.  
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